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Warm greetings from Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages! 2017 Chinese summer
program

To all our partner universities

Warm greetings from Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages!

I” mwriting this email to inform you of the new Chinese summer program that we
have designed for 2017, which will commence in July (July 02 to July 22). The
program fee of US$ 950 is very competitive which makes it very affordable. An
early registration discount of US$ 850 is given to all applications received
before April 15, 2017. This opportunity is open to all students and faculty of
our partner universities

The link to the online website where you can find the application form and all
other details is at https://wenzaoicc. wixsite. com/wocss

You may also want to see a few promotional videos below, which you can use to
entice your students and faculty to come to Taiwan this summer.

Kaohsiung: https://www. youtube. com/watch?v=MCpd20c-Bbl

Welcome to Taiwan, https://www. welcome2taiwan. net/index. php?lang=en

https://www. youtube. com/watch?v=V9x4F IRUQJo& | i st=PLHKvHOHX2yCg [ GLSdDLrGsUFamZ1PkN
Ko&index=13

http://eng. taiwan. net. tw/

Thank you for taking the time to read this mail, and I’ m looking forward to
seeing you all in Wenzao this summer!

Yours sincerely

Dr. Lucia Yang

Dean

Office of International and Cross-Strait Cooperation
Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages



